
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 1st July 2016 

Dear Parents, 

The summer term is speeding along.             

Tomorrow is the Brereton Garden Party.     

Although the forecast is not promising our 

amazing PTA are busy setting up the play-

ground, marquees and stalls as I sit typing 

this newsletter.  The children will be taking 

part in the procession or doing Zumba,     

country dancing or maypole. There will be 

stalls, fairground rides, cakes and afternoon 

tea, ice cream and fancy dress. Please do 

come along and support us as we raise money 

for the Church and the school.  

Congratulations to all of the children who 

took part in the athletics tournament at 

Holmes Chapel Comprehensive School on  

Monday evening. The children did Brereton 

proud coming third overall. Fantastic! Well 

done everyone. 

 

Parking 

We still have several incidents of parents 

parking across our neighbours driveways. This 

last week three cars have parked across 

driveways: a grey Fiat Punto; a black BMW 

and a white Landrover Sport. If one of these 

cars is yours please be more considerate of 

our neighbours. You are preventing them from 

entering or leaving their homes.  

  

We have had several cases of slapped 

cheek again in school this week. Please 

seek medical advice if you have come into 

contact with slapped cheek and you are 

pregnant or have a supressed immune  

system. 

 

Non Uniform Day 

Thank you so much for your kind donations 

of bottles for our Garden Party Stalls. 

 

Key Dates  

Wednesday 6th July Year 2 trip Middleport 

Pottery 

Thursday 7th July 9.30am Year 4 Musical 

Showcase  

Tuesday 12th July at 2pm - ‘Oliver’  

Key Stage Two performance 

Wednesday 13th July at 2pm - ‘Oliver’  

Key Stage Two performance 

Thursday 14th July at 7pm - ‘Oliver’  

Key Stage Two performance 

Tickets on sale from the school office from 

Monday 27th June 

Wednesday 20th July at 2pm Leaver’s Service 

  

If your child is taking part in Zumba at the 

Garden Party, please meet in the Year 1 

classroom at 1.40pm 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate the 

distinctly Christian ethos of our school.  

 

We had a visit from a Diocesan Consultant 

this week who stated that: 

"The school environment adds                 

significantly to the Christian ethos of the 

school and at every turn a display, an     

image, art work or a verse from scripture 

reminds you that you are in a church 

school.” 

Congratulations to our School Ethos    

Council who encourage us to be the best 

Church School that we can be. 


